
 

 

FFWPU USA District Pastor 3 Installation Ceremony for incoming Pastor 
Crescentia DeGoede and thanks to outgoing Pastor Manoj Jacob 
 
Soin Alexander 
October 18, 2019 
 

Dear Family, 

 

You are invited to a special commemoration and installation ceremony on Sunday, Oct 27, at 10:00AM at 

the Clifton Family Church.  We will gather to show our appreciation to our District Pastor, Manoj Jacob, 

and welcome in our new District Pastor, Crescentia DeGoede. 

 

We will be honoring and celebrating Pastor Manoj's six years of service and dedication to our Heavenly 

Parent and True Parents. He and his family have cared for the community with a sincere heart and will 

always be remembered for their commitment to support the needs of the Blessed Families. 

 

We will then welcome Pastor Crescentia to this sacred post. After serving many years as head of the 

National Blessing and Family Ministry, she and her husband have again answered the call to serve the 

Clifton Family Church and all of District 3. Let's come together as one big happy family to support their 

great responsibility to bring hope to God and True Parents at this special time in our movement's history. 

 

Join us afterward downstairs in the fellowship hall! Lunch will be served. 

 

For questions email Soin Alexander at Contact.d3@ unification,org. 

 

Sincerely, 

 

Installation Prep Team 

 


